

MINUTES OF LOUGHBOROUGH STUDENTS' ARCHERY CLUB	
Date: 5-2-04	Meeting opened: 7:00
Present:	John, Matt B, Matt T, Lisa, Ross, Anna
Apologies:	
Absent:	Mitch, Ian

1.	Minutes of last meeting passed?	Yes/No
2.	Chair's Comment:	

Actions
[What, who, when]

3.	Correspondence: Ross to write a letter to Jean about invoices for the future.					
4.	Matters arising from last meeting: AGM 17 th feb. Ian to inform those going to IOM travel details, (ferry time etc). IOM £1050					
5.	Committee reports: Shed to be built near Cayley 1, estates will decide where to put it. But for mean-time we have the use of 1 of the rooms under the hockey changing rooms. Butts, need at least 40 faces, therefore say 100 faces to cope with practices. Lisa: £330 equipment, £200 from Jean (need to sort 1 hamper each for the coaches). Anna: entering GNAS January challenge. Matt T: hasn't organised skittles, (kill him!!)					
6.	Any other business: must now un-book sessions if we are not using them. £200 from corporate, £69 each for 2 new boss' (Merlins). John wants £8 (wine, choco). Michael Ward, complain we had 50 faces removed, could we have them back please. :)					
7.	Shooting Rota:					
	Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday	Wed	
	Ross	BUSA	Phil W.	Lisa, Anna	Tom	
8.	Meeting closed: 7:45					